
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 39 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/198/82 XIV 

 

 

18 October 2022 

 

 

 

Departure of JU Rig Topaz Driller 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta Notifies mariners that the JU Rig  

“TOPAZ DRILLER” has DEPARTED from the following position:  

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

 35° 55’.500   014° 49’.500 

 

Notice to Mariners No. 29 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

Position is referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 194 

 

  

 

 

 


